A report on

“Screening process for undergoing three months
training course to get employment in Airlines,
Hospitality and Allied Sectors”

Organized by
“Career Counselling and Placement Cell”,

B. N. College, Dhubri.

Name of the program: “Screening process for undergoing three months training
course to get employment in Airlines, Hospitality and Allied Sectors”.

Target group: TDC passed out students. (With age limit of 26 years)
Date: 16/08/2019
Venue: Digital Classroom, B. N. College, Dhubri

Participant: 90 (student)



To remember the establishment day of the college (that is on 16™ August) in a different way, the
Career Counselling and Placement Cell of the college has organized a program for the degree (TDC) passed
out students. The ultimate aim of the program is to give the students employment in the field of Airlines,
Hospitality, and Allied Sectors. In the particular day, we invited experts Mr. Anjan Chowdhury, Mrs. Alaka
Patowary and Mrs. Manima Baruah from two reputed organizations namely “Indian Skill Academy” and
“Jobhut” respectively. Both the organizations provide training to the students for appearing in the above
motioned job interviews. The training program that they have provided is completely free of cost (along with
food and lodging) for the students and is funded by the State government of Assam under “Assam Skill
Development Mission”.

With response to our invitation, a total number of 94 students from our college as well as other
colleges from Dhubri district (namely Bilasipara College, Chilarai College, Sapatgram College, PB College, etc.)
have registered their name for the program. Each of the experts gives a beautiful introductory cum
motivational lecture to the gathering. After that, the screening process for the selection of students to
undergo a training course has started. In the end, 34 students have selected for the next session of three
months training in “Indian Skill Academy” and “Jobhut” at Guwahati. The program was ended with the
lecture of Mr. Anjan Chowdhury, in which he gives some glimpse on the upcoming tanning program which
will be announced shortly.




To carry out the whole programming starting from inviting the experts the help that we got from
Principal and co-ordinator of IQAC cell of our college is highly appreciable. Also, | would like to thank all the
members of the cell for their active participation throughout the program.

Convenor,
Mr. N. J. Dutta
Career Counselling and placement Cell,

B. N. College, Dhubri




